
7/22/2025 
 

Notice of Change in Address Notation for Hosiden Vietnam (Bac Giang) 
 

We would like to inform you that the address notation of our group company, Hosiden Vietnam (Bac Giang), 

has been updated as follows due to the reorganization of administrative districts by the local government. 

 

Please note that this change is solely related to the administrative naming of the area, and there has been no 

relocation of the actual office location. 

Also, there are no changes to the telephone or fax numbers. 

 

[New Address] 

Part Lot C(C1), Quang Chau Industrial Park, Nenh Ward, Bac Ninh Province, Vietnam 

 

We appreciate your continued support and cooperation. 
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